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> On Apr 20, 2015, at 4:15 PM, Ray Lutz <raylutz@citizensoversight.org> wrote: 
>  
> Dear California Energy Commission: 
>  
> Our organization, Citizens Oversight, is a ratepayer advocate and we have an interest in the upcoming 
April 27, 2015 workshop called the "Joint Lead Commissioner Workshop on Nuclear Power Plant Issues." 
We are preparing a letter to the CEC regarding this issue and we would like to have a few minutes to 
present it to you at that meeting. We understand that David Victor, Tim Brown, and Dan Stetson are 
presenting at this meeting regarding their personal position or the position of the utility. We must 
remind you that the Community Engagement Panel, of which David Victor is the chair, is not a 
representative body, does not reach a position on issues, does not have any votes, has a membership 
hand-picked by Southern California Edison, and is wholly owned and directed at the whim of the utility. 
>  
> Therefore we believe that it is improper for those persons mentioned to make any representations 
that their personal opinions represent the community or a consensus of the CEP. Also, we think it is 
appropriate that we be given some time to present our point of view and recommendations about how 
this important issue should be progressed. Between our position and that of the Victor/Brown/Stetson 
contribution there are many areas of agreement. However, as we have many in our fold who are both 
residents and have researched this issue for many decades, we can provide an independent view. 
>  
> Thank you for your consideration. We will be planning to be there at the workshop and I will forward 
the written contribution to you shortly. As we have many who wish to review it, it is taking more time 
than anticipated to complete. 
>  
> Regards, 
>  
> Ray Lutz 
> Citizens Oversight 
> 619-820-5321 
>  
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